
MINUTES
GWAR Committee

PSY 320
1:30-2:00

Meeting Number 9
April 19th, 2019

In attendance: Henry O’Lawrence, Rebekha Abbuhl, Max Rosenkrantz, Eve Baker, Lori Brown, Lei Sun, Jason
Deutschman, Rebecca Lemme, Jon Scenters-Zapico, Lethia Cobbs 

Approval of agenda

Approved 

Minutes of meeting on March 15th, 2019

Approved

Announcements

The next scheduled reading is April 27th. 

There are 1740 Students registered and only 10 readers—so more readers are needed!  

Discussion of chair, vice chair and secretary positions for next semester

The vote will be held at organizational meeting next semester. 

Candidates to be considered are the following:  Lori Brown (chair), Max Rosenkrantz (vice-chair),
Max Rosenkrantz (secretary). 

Agenda items for Fall 2019

The issue of campus specific writing requirements is still undetermined.  

The GWAR committee will be reaching out to AS, GEGC and CEPC for updates. 

There is (as always) a need for more readers and prompts.  

The committee will request funding for a summer committee to write prompts. 

GWAR Coordinator’s report

Carrie Johnson (AVP for UG studies) has said that whatever happens with the WI courses there will
be a need for some sort of assessment of writing at the university.  

Adjournment

Submitted by, 
Max Rosenkrantz
(These minutes have not been approved.)


